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Welcome  

We hope you had a lovely half term and enjoyed spending time together. This half term we will be  

learning all about Spring and Easter as well as lots of other exciting things.  

Phonics 

The children have been doing very well wit 

their phonics learning. This half term the 

children will be learning tricky words. These 

are words that cannot be decoded: 

I, of, my, to, the, no  

Children will need to learn these words  by 

sight, as they cannot use Fred talk to decode 

these words. 

 

Important 

Please make sure that all of your child's belongings, 

including jumpers, are named at school. As the 

weather gets warmer and hats come into school 

please make sure that they are named too.  

 

Understanding the world  

This half term we are going to continue looking at 

seasonal change and will be discovering the season 

of spring and the natural changes in the world 

around us.  

We will also be learning all about Easter.  

Favourite five 

This half term our favourite five stories are: 

Where the Wild Things Are 

Little Red Riding Hood  

The Enormous Turnip  

Elephant Pants  

Some Dogs Do  

 

 

 

Maths 

This half term in maths we are going to be looking 

at one more and one less than a specific number. 

We are also going to start learning about sharing 

amounts. We will also recap our number bonds to 

both 5 and 10.  
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Art and Design  

This half term we are going to be exploring 

what happens when we mix primary colours. 

We will be using watercolours and poster 

paint too.  We are also going to practise our 

sketching and observational drawing skills.  

 

Writing  

This half term we will be starting to write captions 

for pictures ( e.g. red bus, hot sun). The children 

have been practising writing CVC words, and we 

can’t wait to see them extend their writing even 

further.  

A friendly reminder 

 Each week on a Friday the children have a new book or video to watch that related to their phonics work. 

Please make sure that each time you read with your child at home that it is recorded in their yellow 

reading record, this should be three times a week.  If you need any help with this, please do ask one of 

the EYFS team. The children would love to win the reading cup in assembly!!  

 

 


